

Update on Collective Bargaining Process:

December 13, 2018

As we reported in our update of December 3rd, the administration advised MUNFA, on November 30th, that they wished to return to the bargaining table. Subsequently, we were contacted by the conciliator, who indicated that the administration had asked to schedule a meeting with MUNFA's Negotiating Committee for December 18th.

MUNFA has advised the conciliator that we were prepared to meet the administration at the requested time. As we've indicated previously, we remain hopeful that the administration is sincere about its desire to reach a mutually acceptable agreement at the bargaining table.

We will update our members as further information becomes available.

In the meantime, as we have said in recent communiqués, MUNFA representatives want to speak directly to every MUNFA member so that we can discuss the situation and address any questions MUNFA members may have.

If you would like to schedule a meeting with MUNFA representatives please contact Travis Perry, Membership Engagement & Communications Coordinator, at membership.munfa@mun.ca.